CUSD Preschool
FAQ for Families
2020-2021

When will instruction begin? All preschool programs (Title |, Priority, and Community
Education) will begin with a virtual to in-person transition model on August 5, 2020 with the
intent to begin in-person instruction on August 17, 2020.

Will preschool students participate in virtual instruction? Prior to in-person instruction, live
meetings and self-paced educational Lessons will be provided using adopted curriculum.
Lessons will be pre-recorded so students can participate at their convenience with parent or
with caregiver support.

What will preschool students learn during live meetings and check-ins? Social Emotional
Learning content and Get to Know You activities will be delivered via Google Meets, with
parents logging-in via an email invitation from their child’s teacher. See above.

Will Priority Preschool students receive additional services before in-person instruction begins?
Priority Preschool teachers may provide teletherapy via Google Meets prior to in-person
instruction as related to specific IEP goals.

Will | be charged for the entire month of August? Community Education preschool programs
will not be charged during virtual learning. Billing will not take place until in-person
instruction begins on August 17,

Will my preschool student be required to wear a mask? Students younger than kindergarten
age will not be required to wear a mask. Parents may opt to have their child wear a mask.
Will my child’s preschool teacher wear a mask? In compliance with Maricopa County, City and
Town Guidelines, all students (kindergarten and above) and patrons are required to wear face
coverings on school grounds where persons are unable to maintain continuous physical
distancing of 6 feet or more. See CUSD Governing Board policy.




